
NHS ANNOUNCEMents 
thursday, NOVEMBER 16, 2017 

 
PICTURE RETAKES FOR ALL GRADES WILL BE TAKEN TOMORRWO IN THE AUDITORIUM DURING 
YOUR ENGLISH CLASSES. 
 
PRESALE TICKETS ARE ON SALE IN THE FRONT OFFICE FOR FRIDAY NIGHT’S GAME FOR $10. 
 
Fall EOC/LEAP2025 testing will begin on November 29, 2017 for eligible re-testers. If you failed 
one of your EOC tests, you are eligible to retest. The testing schedule will be posted through 
Remind and in the halls. 
 
Drivers Education Class has been postponed until Monday, November 27th @ 3:45 p.m. in the 
cafeteria due the football team advancing to the 2nd round of the playoffs.   
 
Update on Canned Food Drive....it looks like the Seniors are going to get that Spirit Stick again 
for having the MOST cans....where are you Freshman and Sophomores?.......get those cans in 
today! 
 
TURKEY TOTES are being sold through today.  If you want to send a special someone a thankful 
tote, see any Falcon Line member or come by room 106 to purchase one! 
 
SENIORS: You need to come by and sign your name for the senior shirt.  You can do it 2nd lunch 
shift in room 106 OR if you don't have 2nd lunch shift, stop by room 106 before or after school 
or in between classes to sign.  DO NOT GET OUT OF CLASS TO COME SIGN! Deadline is THIS 
FRIDAY! 
 
National Honor Society is partnering with Common Ground Community this Christmas season 
to make sure everyone has a joyous and Merry Christmas.  We would like the entire school to 
be involved, and are sponsoring a school-wide drive for items to be used during their 
community-wide Christmas Market.  The drive will run through Monday, November 13th to 
Friday, December 1st.  The homeroom class with the most items collected will win a donut 
party.  A list of items needed is available on the web site, and a copy has been given to each 
homeroom teacher.  You may also see a National Honor Society member or Mrs. Fisher for 
more information.  Let’s show Common Ground how much the Falcon Family cares! 
 

FALCONS!  We are bringing back the “MALE” Miss Wilted Rose Pageant!  The last one was in 
2006. If you are male and would like to participate in the pageant; pick up an application in 
room 106 or from Mrs. Herrington.  Applications are due Tuesday,  November 28th!  Cost to 
enter is $10. Dec 8th at 6:00 PM is the time and place.  Come be a part of the tradition that has 
come back to the NEST. 
 
A BETTER BLANCHARD’S SMALL TOWN CHRISTMAS WILL BE HELD DECEMBER 

9TH AT 5PM AT THE BLANCHARD TOWN HALL. THERE WILL BE FREE SANTA 

PHOTOS, HOT CHOCOLATE, CRAFTS AND MUSIC. 

 
LUNCH MENU:  Thanksgiving Dinner or Cheeseburgers 

 
REMEMBER STUDENTS:  

“NEVER SACRIFICE THESE THREE THINGS; YOUR FAMILY, YOUR HEART OR YOUR DIGNITY” 
 
 


